LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING

Between

WILFRID LAURIER UNIVERSITY

And the

WILFRID LAURIER UNIVERSITY FACULTY ASSOCIATION

Re: Composition of the 2017-2018 Search Committee for the Dean, Faculty of Social Work,

Article 11.2.5(e)(iii)

Whereas, the composition for the Search Committee for the Dean of the Faculty of Social Work is to
have one (1) tenured faculty member from the Brantford Campus; and

Whereas, the one tenured faculty member in the Bachelor of Social Work (BSW) Program on the

Brantford Campus has stepped down from the Search Committee.

The Parties agree that the non-tenured faculty members of the BSW program currently in a Provisional
or Candidacy Appointment will be added to the pool of eligible members for nomination to the Search

Committee for the Dean, Faculty of Social Work.
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